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Maine must stand up against the national political agenda interfering with our rights 
to make our own laws. Bills that discriminate against transgender students violate 
both state and federal constitutional guarantees of equal protection. These bills are 
connected to a national effort to target transgender people, while paving the way for 
marginalization and discrimination of other groups of people.  This is unconstitutional
discrimination and not what we want for our children.  


